Rozdolski, Mikki

From: Dickson, Benjamin

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 12:53 PM

To: Rozdolski, Mikki

Subject: Cielo at The Colony (DOS2012-00023)
Hey Mikki,

Pete did some research on the STRAP No. for this case and found out that Susan Henderson and Mary have already
weighed in. We’re supposed to proceed with reviewing applications and issuing approvals against the Bonita Springs
number. Apparently, the PA has handled revenue collection for both jurisdictions. When the condo plat is recorded, the
common element and individual units will all be assigned Unincorporated Lee County STRAP numbers.

Ben Dickson

Lee County

Development Review Representative
(239) 533-8587 ext. 48807

Fax (239) 485-8386

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
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